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Pascal Ergo – 8th hole on 30th December
Martine Moerman – 4th hole on 14th 
February whilst playing St Valentine’s 

Holes in One Congratulations to our members for their hole in one:

Aloha Cares

Dear members and friends of Aloha Cares,

A lot has happened since our last news, and we would like to tell you a little about it:

Two members had a wonderful idea and asked for donations for Aloha Cares instead of presents during their 
birthday party: a real lady, her name shall not be mentioned, celebrated her birthday with family and friends 
and presented us with over 900€ for our work. Lutz Haertel also celebrated his birthday with over 40 friends, 
including his family of course. His request for donations was honoured and €3,200 were raised for Aloha 
Cares, out of which €2,000 were donated by his good friend Dieter Wiese.

A big thank you for this great initiative. Could this perhaps set a precedent?

Our planned tournament on 9 March had to be cancelled due to bad weather conditions. Please look forward 
with us to the next date on 13 April 2024.

It will be a better-ball Stableford format, otherwise all conditions will remain the same as last year. The details 
will be announced soon, and we hope for a lively participation. In the evening, we will celebrate the 5th 
organisation of the tournament together with everyone and you can dance the night away.

Sincerely,

Cristina and Joachim von Kyaw     			                                       Heinz and Lilo Goesswein

 

 

 

Dear Members of Aloha, des Friends of Aloha Cares, 

We are thrilled to thank all of you for your incredible generosity and support at our charity golf 
tournament. 

 
Firstly, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to all the participants who came out to hit some 
balls, and we hope you enjoyed the day. It's always heart-warming to see so many people come 
together to make a difference in our community. And what better way to do it than by playing golf? 
 
We also want to give a shout-out to all the volunteers who dedicated their time and effort to make 
this tournament run smoothly. Your hard work and dedication are truly appreciated, and we couldn't 
have done it without you. From keeping score to providing refreshments, you made sure that 
everything was top-notch. 
 
Now, let us talk about the real reason: Your generosity. The money raised - € 15.545 - through this 
tournament will go a long way in helping those in need. It's remarkable to see how a small act of 
kindness can make a big difference in someone's life. And that's what this tournament was all about. 
It's not just about the golf, it's about coming together as a community and making a positive impact. 
 
So, to everyone who contributed to this tournament, whether it was through participation, 
donations, or volunteering, we want to say a massive thank you. Your support means the world to us. 
 
In conclusion, we want to express our sincere appreciation for all of you who made this event a 
success. Your willingness to help others is truly inspiring, and we hope that we can all continue to 
work together.  

Thank you! 
Take care, stay healthy, have a great summer. 
See you all in autumn. 

Cristina and Joachim von Kyaw                    Heinz and Lilo Goesswein 

 

 
 
 


